Questions for Jeff Rhoads of Gov. Brown’s office and Andre Ourso of
the OHA

The new draft rules that have come out of the RAC confused some
participants of the RAC. It seemed that very little of the policy in the
new rules was discussed by the RAC prior to the first draft of rules
being presented to the group. Clearly the policies in the new rules
didn’t come from members of the RAC, so where did it come from?

When 26% of concentrates are failing for unsafe levels of
contaminates, why would the OHA and the Governor’s office want to
shift to random testing that would only pick up less than one percent
of concentrate products?
o It seems like the solution that the OHA has come up with is to
simply stop testing.

It seems that these rules have been developed to benefit some in the
industry who haven’t been able to produce a clean product. Have you
considered the long-term implications of these rules on the businesses
who are attempting to get it right?
o Have you considered how recalls would negatively impact the
industry overall?
o Have you considered how Oregonians falling ill will impact the
industry?

Questions furnished by Caleb Hayes cell: 360-485-9344
Director, Oregonians for Public Health and Safety



